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RECOMMENDATION: 
 

It is recommended that the Governing Board award the bid for the Classroom 
Linear Fluorescent Lighting Retrofit Project at Village Elementary School, 
Monroe Middle School, Campbell Middle School, and Blackford Elementary 
School to Ibarra Wiring Systems with the low bid of $554,800.   
 

 
BACKGROUND: 
 
The District will be rewiring and replacing the existing fluorescent lighting bulbs at 
Village Elementary School, Monroe Middle School, Campbell Middle School, and 
Blackford Elementary School with LED retrofit kits for improved energy efficiency and 
lower costs. 
 
Bidders    Amount 
Ibarra Wiring Systems  $554,800 
Air Systems                                $691,176 
 
Ibarra Wiring Systems contractor’s license was checked and found in good standing. 
In addition, the contractors’ insurance was checked and found that they are 
registered with the State of California. 
 
 
SOURCE OF FUNDS: 
 
Prop 39 
 
 
IMPACT TO BUDGET: 
 



 
 


